
New Orleans-Baton Rouge 
Steamship Pilots Association 

2805 Harvard Avenue, Suite 102 • Metairie, Louisiana 70006 • USA 

July 13, 2022 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The New Orleans-Baton Rouge Steamship Pilots Association ("NOBRA") is pleased to 
announce that after extensive review, we will increase the vessel draft restrictions to 49' on the 
NOBRA route effective, July 14, 2022. 

The 49 ' restriction will be allowed between Mile 88 AHP to Mile 175 AHP. 

NOBRA will continue to monitor river conditions and reserves the right to make draft 
adjustments needed to ensure safety. 
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Very truly yours, 

__ aptain Louis M. Wattigney, Jr. 
President 
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